
Please note: This is a copy of the newsletter sent to students. The formatting is a little different, due to content being 
copied over to Word/Adobe. These aren’t in the final newsletter; this is a guide for your information. 
 
Dynamic content (content specific to Faculty/campus/level etc.) features at the end of this document but for students 
it’s integrated into the body of the newsletter. 
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Good luck if you're receiving results  
 

Some of you will be receiving results next week - you can check which day on our results 

publication dates webpage.  

 

Your results will be available on myUWE. If you have any questions about them, please contact 

our Information Points on 0117 32 85678. 

 

  

Wellbeing support during the results period 
 

If your results weren't what you'd hoped for and you're finding things difficult, our Wellbeing 

Service are here to support you.  

 

You can register online and they'll get in touch to arrange an appointment, or call 0117 32 

86268 if you need urgent support. 

 

http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-134Z6-0E232M8C37-1/fw.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-134Z6-0E232M8C37/cr.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/students
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/degreeclassification/awardboardsandresults
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/degreeclassification/awardboardsandresults
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/healthandwellbeing/wellbeingservice/wellbeingserviceregistration.aspx
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/uwebristol/
https://twitter.com/UWEBristol


Find out how the Wellbeing Service can help 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

It's not too late to volunteer this summer 

No matter what your interests are or how much time you're able to give, we've got a 

summer volunteering opportunity for you. 
 

 

 

Find a volunteering opportunity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advance notice of IT maintenance weekend 
 

We'll be carrying out essential IT maintenance work from 16:30 on Friday 23 

June until 08:30 on Monday 26 June. 

 

Some university IT systems, like myUWE and Blackboard, may be unavailable at points over the 

weekend. Make sure you download anything you may need in advance, and check your results 

as soon as they're available! 

 

Find out what systems may be affected 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Take over our Snapchat account this summer 

Any exciting plans this summer? Volunteering? Studying abroad? Starting your 

placement? 

 

Take over the UWE Bristol Snapchat account for the day to show our followers what 

you're up to. 

 

If you're interested, email our Social Media Team (socialmedia@uwe.ac.uk) with your 

name, your course, your story idea and some dates you can do. 
 

 

 

Take over our Snapchat!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/healthandwellbeing/wellbeingservice.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/volunteering/summervolunteering.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/its/scheduledinterruptions.aspx
mailto:socialmedia@uwe.ac.uk?subject=Snapchat%20summer%20takeover
mailto:socialmedia@uwe.ac.uk?subject=Snapchat%20summer%20takeover


 

 

Manchester and London terrorist attacks - advice for 
students 

 

You will all have been saddened by the recent terrorist attacks in Manchester and in London. 

 

The advice we have received from our local Constabulary is that they have no intelligence that 

suggests an imminent threat in the South West. They have reaffirmed that they are taking all 

possible steps to keep people safe. 

 

It is, however, important that we all remain calm and vigilant. We have put together a 

reminder of how to report suspicious activity both on and off campus. 

 

Advice for students 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Changes to bus services in Bristol 
 

Just a reminder that many of the bus services in Bristol are now running reduced timetables for 

the summer. Some services, including the 'UWE' and X14, have been suspended. 

 

If you need to travel to Frenchay Campus from the City Centre, we recommend you use the 

48a, 70, 71 or 72 - all of which are direct. As always, please give yourself plenty of time to get 

here. 

 

Up-to-date travel information, including a route planner, is available on the Travelwest website. 

 

   

 

 

In case you missed it...  
 

 

 

We're teaming up with Glastonbury Festival 
 

We're delighted to announce a five-year partnership with Glastonbury Festival! 

 

Our students and researchers will be focusing on sustainability projects - like helping with 

waste reduction and energy efficiency, and encouraging festival-goers to use our Pee Power 

urinal to turn urine into electricity. More on that below! 

 

  

http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3625
https://travelwest.info/


 

 

 

 

 

How does the Pee Power 
urinal work? 

 

One of our Masters Researchers, Olivia 

Reddy, has written a blog post explaining 

how we use urine from Glastonbury 

Festival to produce electricity.  

 

Olivia will be taking over the UWE Bristol 

Snapchat account (uwebristol) at 

Glastonbury from Friday 23 June to share 

more about the research - make sure you 

check out her story! 

 

Read Olivia's blog post 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 
» Term dates 

 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 
 
More contact options 
 

 

 

Registered address | University of the West of England, Frenchay Campus,  
Coldharbour Lane, Bristol BS16 1QY 

 

   

 

Copyright 2017 ⓒ UWE Bristol 

As a student, you will receive emails from the Student Communications Team. 
We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
If you unsubscribe you'll miss important emails. Contact us if you have any questions. 

   

 

https://medium.com/@UWEBristol/wee-will-rock-you-531fa56454e
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/termdates/2016-17termdates.aspx
mailto:infopoint@uwe.ac.uk
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/contactus.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-134Z6-0E232M8C37/uns.aspx
mailto:studentcomms@uwe.ac.uk


Dynamic content 
 
Final years/PGT 
 

 

Last chance to check your 
personal details 

 

We will send your award certificate to 

your home address (not your term-time 

address). Please check it's up-to-date on 

the myUWE Addresses tab. If it's not right, 

make sure you update it before your 

results are published. 

 

While you're in myUWE, please check your 

other personal details are up-to-date too. 

 

Update your details 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Remember to download 
your documents 

 

You'll lose access to university IT systems 

42 days after your course finishes – this 

includes myUWE, Blackboard, your H Drive 

and OneDrive. 

 

Make a note to download anything you 

may want in the future – like your Higher 

Education Achievement Report. It's best to 

do this once you've received your results. 

 

IT guidance for final years  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Postgraduate open events on Saturday 
 

Find out how our postgraduate and professional courses can fast-track your career, no matter 

what you studied for your undergraduate degree. 

 

Come along to one of our open events on Saturday 17 June to find out more. 

 

See what events are happening 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Education and Childhood 
 

Inspire South West: Education conference  
 

We're hosting Inspire South West on Saturday 1 July, a regional conference that brings 

together people passionate about education. 

 

We've arranged a discount for our Education and Childhood students, with tickets at a reduced 

price of £25. 

 

https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/hear.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/hear.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/its/finalyearstudents.aspx
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/events/eventlisting.aspx?categoryID=87
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/events/event.aspx?id=21386


Make sure you buy your tickets through the special discount link below – the password is 

InspireUWE. 

 

Buy a student ticket 

 

 

 

 

 

City Campus 
 

Illustration student 
awarded a surprise book 
deal 

 

Congratulations to Katie Cottle, one of our 

final year Illustration students, who was 

recently awarded a surprise book deal! 

 

Katie won in the Children's Illustration 

category of the Batsford Prize, and the 

judges were so impressed that they offered 

the book deal as an additional prize. 

 

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 Animation student makes 
the final of the RTS 
national awards 

 

One of our animation students, Ed 

Leicester, has reached the finals of the 

national Royal Television Society Awards! 

His animation, 'Heist', is nominated in the 

Undergraduate Animation category. 

 

The awards ceremony takes place 

tomorrow, Friday 16 June – good luck Ed! 

 

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Curating student wins prestigious award 
 

Congratulations to Isaac Blease, one of our MA/MFA Curating students, who has won the 

Deutsche Bank Arts and Creative Enterprise (DBACE) award for Fine Art and Photography. 

 

Read about his winning project 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Home students 
 

Financial support through our Summer Fund 
 

If you're unable to work over the summer because you are looking after dependants, ill or 

disabled, attending a compulsory placement or re-sitting exams or coursework, you may be 

eligible for support through our Summer Fund. 

 

You'll be able to apply online from Monday 26 June. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/inspiresw-for-uwe-students-tickets-35106821448
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3623
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3624
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3626


 

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

 

Glenside 
 

We're refurbishing Traders this summer 
 

We're starting work on the refurbishment of Traders next week! From September you'll have 

more space for group work as well as a new café area. 

 

We are setting up a temporary catering service in 1H16 from Monday 19 June, where you'll be 

able to get a selection of hot and cold meals, sandwiches, snacks and drinks. This will be open 

Monday - Friday from 08:00 - 15:00. 

 

The Students' Union will also be offering hot and cold food and drinks, open Monday - Friday 

08:00 - 15:00. 

 

We expect the work to be finished by the end of August. 

   

 

Relocation of IT computers and equipment 
 

As part of the Traders refurbishment, 1H001A will become a sandwich bar. We want to make 

sure you don't lose access to any of the IT equipment that's currently in there, so we're 

relocating it to other areas of the campus. 

 

Five of the PCs will be moved to the quiet study space upstairs in Glenside Library. 

 

The other two PCs and the printer are moving just across the corridor to 1H41 (the Learning 

Zone). 

 

The Helpdesk in the Learning Zone will be removed to accommodate the extra equipment, but 

you'll still be able to get IT support from the Helpdesk in the Library. 

   

 

JOIN US AT GLENFEST! 
 

Join us at our GlenFest garden party on Tuesday 4 July, 16:00 - 23:00 at the Students' Union 

at Glenside.  

 

We'll have a BBQ, lawn games, bouncy castle, sumo wrestling suits, an open mic, poetry, face 

painting, stalls and more. Everyone is welcome - so bring your family, children and friends!  

 

We're looking for volunteers to help us on the day - you could perform, run a game, organise a 

craft activity or host a stall. If you'd like to take part, email Marianna, our Glenside Campus 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/feesandfunding/fundingandscholarships/financialsupportfromuwe.aspx


Community Co-ordinator (marianna.musset@uwe.ac.uk).  

 

GlenFest is a cross society collaboration with the Occupational Therapy, Mental Health, 

Children's Nursing and Adult Nursing societies. 

 

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

    

Gloucester 
 

Car parking reminder 
 

We have received several complaints from our neighbours about students parking around 

Alexandra Warehouse. Please remember that there is no student car parking around the 

campus. 

 

From Monday 19 June there will be increased patrols from the parking management team and 

if you choose to park in the vicinity of the building you may be fined. 

 

 

mailto:marianna.musset@uwe.ac.uk?subject=GlenFest
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/ents/event/7505/

